~ November 16, 1945.

!re Lo Fo Motzler,
Paola, Fansas.

My dear good friend:

I promised you that I would send you the statement
by Grentland Rice concerming college football and its
future. This is taken from Mr. Rice's article on page 45
of the Official Football Guide of 1945 published for the
Haticma.l Gollogiato Athletic Assoeciation,

I wish that I might have had & longer time to dise
- cuss this matter with you as I am sure that we have some
comnon points of interest. There are a lot of things wrong
with meny things, and only by hom-tly meeting them and
fearlessly discussing them can we do aomthir@ about these
trou‘bleaom problems,

Viith all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical iducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




